
NOTICE 

The Pilbara Infrastructure (TPI) – Train Management 
Guidelines and Train Path Policy 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) today approved TPI’s Part 5 Instruments for 
its Train Management Guidelines (TMG) and Train Path Policy (TPP). 

A railway owner’s TMG provide a framework for the real-time management of services to be 
operated on a rail network. This ensures that services are operated in a safe, reliable and 
non-discriminatory manner. A railway owner’s TPP outlines the railway owner’s policy in 
respect of the allocation of train paths and the provision of access to train paths that have 
ceased to be used. The TMG and TPP apply to rail users with access agreements negotiated 
under the Railways (Access) Code 2000 (Code). 

The Authority’s approval is required, pursuant to sections 43 and 44 of the Code, before TPI 
puts in place its TMG and TPP. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Jeremy Threlfall 
Assistant Director Rail 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 

Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 
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CHAIRMAN 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8382/2/20100224%20Train%20Management%20Guidelines%20-%20The%20Pilbara%20Infrastructure%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20Approved%2022%20February%202010.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8383/2/20100224%20Train%20Path%20Policy%20-%20The%20Pilbara%20Infrastructure%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20Approved%2022%20February%202010.pdf

